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Ms. Zelia Chueke
595 Main Street, apt 1003
New York, NY 10044-0047
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April 29, 1997

Dear Ms. Chueke:

Thank you for your letter dated April 21st. I would like to extend to you my sincere
coneratulations for the success of your concert « Sports et Divertissement » , that premiered on
April 17th.

I can easily imagine how exciting it was to play on such a masterpiece instrument, especially the
witty music by Eric Satie which must have entertained your audience and helped to make a

memorable evening.

[ am quite grateful for your interest in playing French music in this country and look forward to
future collaborations.

Sincerely,
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Pierre Buhler
Cultural Counselor



